
Ministry Opportunity: 

DIRECTOR OF CHAPLAIN SUPPORT 

MINISTRIES 
ACCTS has a staff position available for a former military chaplain who has a heart for 
ministering around the world to chaplains in other countries’ militaries. The Director of 
Chaplain Support: 
 

 develops and plans ACCTS’ chaplain ministries, including international chaplain training 
programs 

 creates and sustains supportive and encouraging relationships with international military 
chaplains, sharing ministry tools with them 

 directs ACCTS staff activities that support chaplains 
 
This is an unpaid position, so the Director of Chaplain Support will need to raise support for 
ministry expenses (although the position requires more time than funding). Relocation isn’t 
needed, as most ACCTS staff work out of their homes. 
 
The ability to minister to Christians of varying denominations and theological persuasions is 
essential. If you would like more information on this position, or would like to submit your 
resume, please contact ACCTS’ deputy director, Bernhard Kaltenbach at 1-800-487-8108 or 
deputy@accts.org. 


